

Board Direction BD-010112-22 ABP-312853-22

The submissions on this file and the Memo of the Senior Administrative Officer were considered at a Board meeting held on 25/02/2021.

The application for an extension of time was given due consideration, resulting in the following decision.

Grant an extension of the period for the making of an application for substitute consent for a period up to 20th June 2022, based on the following reasons and considerations

Reasons and Considerations

The Board noted the request made for an extension of the period for the making of the application for substitute consent in this instance, arising from the need to complete the necessary work and studies to prepare the EIAR and NIS, in particular in relation to ongoing monitoring of groundwater and boreholes. It is considered that an extension time until 20th June 2022 would be reasonable and appropriate to enable completion of application documentation to the necessary standard.

Board Member:

Date: 25/0

Dave Walsh